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CCPD Seeks Publics Help to Identify Suspects in Walmart Thefts 

 

Chatham County, GA (April 17, 2018) – On March 14, 2018, Chatham County Officers responded to 
Walmart, 6000 Ogeechee Road, in reference to the theft of two 43 inch SANYO LED television sets totaling 
in $637.00 profit loss. 

Walmart loss prevention associates advised that the two unidentified black males featured in the photos 
walked out of the store with the television sets still wrapped in security wire without paying, after being 
asked to return inside with the items subjects continued walking towards the exit doors. 

They were observed by associates and surveillance cameras getting into a white, Chrysler LHS, Georgia 
plate PAL3220, being driven by an unidentified black female. 

If you have an information leading to the identification and apprehension of the two suspects please 
contact Chatham County Police Department, (912) 239-8721. Anonymous tips can also be called into 
CrimeStoppers at (912) 234-2020. CrimeStoppers tips that lead to an arrest may qualify for a cash 
reward. 
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